
June 19, 2017 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. All of our Free Little Libraries have been installed around the community.  The last 
one was just installed outside of the Elementary/Middle School Complex. 

 
2. Our students participated in the end of quarter activities last month.  Thanks to 

everyone that was involved in making these fun rewards happen for our students. 
 

3. Students were recognized for their activities the past school year during an awards 
assembly the last day of school.  Students then were able to do fun activities to 
conclude the day. 

 
4. During Professional Development, June 1, teachers worked on identifying skills 

needs of individual students based on Iowa Assessment data.  Students were then 
assigned to interventions for the beginning of next school year.  Teachers are 
developing progress monitoring tools to be used to track intervention progress. 

 
5. 8th graders participated in Rocket Day May 22 after being rained out the previous 

week.  Students were able to apply Newton’s laws in a real world application. 
 

6. MS Bands performed at Alta Vista on Memorial Day and tried to play for Heartland 
Days before being rained out. 

 
7. Many students are participating in a summer school band program being put on by 

the music department.  Thanks to Mrs. Adam, Mr. Adam, and Mrs. Reetz for helping 
put this together for our students. 

 


